
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OTHER  COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a conference call will be held in 
English on 25th April 2008 at 12:00 local time (approximately) for 
investors and analysts, to comment MAPFRE’s first quarter 2008 
results. Furthermore, a meeting in Spanish will held on 28th April 
at 09:30 local time (approximately) for investors and analysts. 
 
 
Any interested party may follow these conference calls using 
Internet, via the corporate web page (www.mapfre.com)/ 
Investors/Webcast/First quarter 2008 results/Presentation of 
Results. 
 
The documentation which will be presented at the meeting will be 
made public prior to its commencement, via a communication to 
the CNMV and will be included in the aforementioned web page. 
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